
 

Well done to all those pupils who took 
part and passed Oxford House Schools 
very first Bikeability training! 

Dates for your 

diary: 

• 9th March 

(Thursday). School 

Open Evening, 6pm - 

8.30pm. All parents 

welcome, however 

no current pupils to 

attend please.  

• 10th March (Friday), 

visit from a Thomas 

Franks Nutritionist 

(whole school assem-

bly).  

• 23rd March 

(Thursday), second 

hand uniform sale. 

More information to 

follow.  

• 24th March (Friday), 

Mothers Day tea and 

cake, between 9.30 - 

11.30. Invitations and 

more information to 

follow.  
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Today we held our World Book Day celebration. The children dressed up as 

a character from their favourite book. It was wonderful to see so many book 

characters brought to life! 

1st March was St. David’s 

Day, the Patron saint of 

Wales. St David helped 

spread the word of Christiani-

ty and founded around 12 

monasteries in his lifetime.  

Nursery 2 celebrated this 

Saints Day by making tradi-

tional Bara Brith bread and 

collage daffodils. 

Mrs Leyshon would like to pass on 

her thanks for all your kind wishes 

and support, both for her maternity 

leave (commenced 1st March 

2017), and her recent appoint-

ment as Headteacher.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE 

We have recently changed our uniform 

supplier, from Stevenson's, to Coes of 

Ipswich. Therefore the forthcoming Ste-

venson's visit, planned for the 23rd 

March will not take place. We will be 

hosting a 2nd hand uniform sale (see 

dates for your diary). Should you re-

quire new uniform you may order from 

Coes online: www.coes.co.uk or tele-

phone 01473254531 to arrange a visit.  

Please be aware that we aim to provide 

more of our school updates and information 

via school comms. If you are having any 

trouble logging on or are not receiving the 

fortnightly newsletter, please contact Mrs 

Weir at Reception. 

Well done to all those children who took part in 

the Readathon challenge. What a super way to 

raise money for such important work. Thanks to 

you, very sick children will enjoy the magic of 

books and stories.  The total 

amount raised will be dis-

played on the school notice 

board, as soon as possible.  

 



 

 

 

 

 


